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Upcoming Calendar Events

{

April 29 - 2nd Annual FUN RUN &
| May 12-14 - Pikeminnow Fishing Derby
| ' May 14 - Mother's Day

Weekly Weather Forecast
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Weekly Update

How is the last week of April
already!? The Golf course is buzzing,
the campground is full most weekends
and it feels like Summer is already here.

We are looking forward, to finally
have some great weather this weekend,
with temps in the 80s. The Fuel Dock
Opens May Ist and our Office Hours
extend on the first as well.

Please join us for our Fun Run/Walk
Event this Saturday morning. It will be @
great day to journey to the end of the

Island and see the beauty of Spring at
Crescent Bar.

Office Staff
Crescent Bar Recreation Area
Central Washington Management Group

crescentbarrecreation.com
509-754-5002

5K Fun Run Starts at Riverbend parking lot

April 29, 2023 at 9am Sign-in begins at 8:30am

NO COST FOR PARTICIPATION
15" FORTY PEOPLE TO REGISTER WILL RECEIVE A SOUVENIR
To REGISTER STOP BY THE CBRA oFFICE, CaLL: 509-754-5002 or

EMAIL NAMES, AGES OF CHILDREN AND PHONE NUMBER TO:

Crescentbarrecreationarea@outlook.com

Please Pre-register by April 19th
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Superintendent's Corner

Hello Golfers,

It's a beautiful time of year, the Golf Course has
really greened up nicely. The greens have
recovered well from aeration a few weeks ago.

We have noticed the grass is growing at a fast
rate, between the spring rain and more sunshine,
it's really taken off. Our crews are now mowing
daily and will start lowering our cut of the greens to
mitigate the growth. Keep in mind with this fast
rate of growth, we are seeing significant height
difference from morning to afternoon.

We want to thank everyone for the support of
our Youth Golf Clinic this past Saturday. It was
great to see their enthusiasm to learn and grown
their golf game. The future of golf is in good
hands.

Thank you!

‘ Warren Lybbert

Crescent Bar Recreation Area
Central Washington Management Group
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